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ROAD PAVING 
ADVISORY 

MONDAY, JULY 11th, 2016 
and 

TUESDAY, JULY 12th, 2016 
 

BURNSIDE ROAD WEST 
FROM  

JUST NORTH OF KAMI COURT 
 TO 

 JUST NORTH OF MEADOW PARK LANE 
 

 
Please be advised that the Town of View Royal and District of Saanich will be carrying 
out pavement rehabilitation on Burnside Road West, just north of Kami Court, to the 
View Royal/Saanich border just north of Meadow Park Lane. The contractor carrying out 
this paving project is Capital City Paving Ltd. 
 
The paving is scheduled as follows: 

 MONDAY, JULY 11th, 2016 from approximately 7:30AM to 4:30PM. Single lane 
traffic will be in effect during these hours. We recommend the use of alternate 
routes if at all possible. 

 

 TUESDAY, JULY 12th, 2016 from approximately 7:30AM to 4:30PM. Because of 
the narrow roadway through this section, the paving equipment will take up the 
entire width of both lanes, so Burnside Road West will be closed to traffic during 
these hours. The use of alternate routes will be required. 

 
If weather is unfavourable for paving on these days, work will be rescheduled to the next 
favourable time. 
 
Emergency vehicles will be treated with utmost priority and will have immediate access 
as required. Traffic Control Persons will be situated in, and in advance of, the work zone 
to assist residents, pedestrians and cyclists. 
 
Temporary lane lines will be put in place until the paving is completed and permanent 
pavement markings are installed, so extra caution when travelling in this area is advised. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns regarding the above, please contact Capital City 
Paving Ltd. at (250) 652-3626, or the Town’s Engineering Department at (250) 479-
6800. 


